PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Village of Bull Valley Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing
on Thursday, October 13, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. at the Stickney House, 1904 Cherry Valley Road, Bull Valley, IL
60098 to consider a text amendment to the Bull Valley Zoning Code. The proposed text amendment would, if
adopted, amend the Village Zoning Code to add a solar development or solar farm as a special use within the
Village's Agricultural districts in Section 6 of the Village Zoning Code subject to compliance with various
restrictions and requirements. The public is invited to attend and participate in the hearing. Copies of the
proposed text amendment is available for public inspection at the Stickney House, 1904 Cherry Valley Road,
Bull Valley, during regular business hours.

Village Clerk Hannah Lindner
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